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Store: The store will be opening over the July long 
weekend. If you have any suggestions on items to 
sell or wish to volunteer, please email Teresa at 
teresalynne142@gmail.com.  
 
Social Events: Check out our website and Facebook 
page for up coming events.  
 
Garbage/Recycle: The garbage bins are for normal 
household waste ONLY. Take other items out of the 
park and dispose of them responsibly at a transfer 
station or recycling depot. Doing anything else costs all 
of us as GFL fines us when they find items that should 
not be in the bins. 
 
Water Restrictions: Prohibition on pressure washing and 
washing cars on long weekends is now in effect.  
 
Resort Gate: No person entering or exiting the Resort 
gate shall permit vehicles to enter unless they clearly 
show that they have used their gate access card to 
register their entry to the Resort.  Wait for the gate to 
close before proceeding.  
 
Parking Permits: The permits have arrived. Vehicles 
must display a permit when parked outside a campsite. 
An email will be sent to owners when the permits are 
available for pickup. 

 
Ponds: Please join us at the pond work bee 
June 1st from 1-4 pm at Angel Pond. Thank you to 
everyone who helped with the clean-up of Evelyn’s 
Pond. There were close to 20 people there to help and 
the pond looks so much better.  
 
SLSR Campers Association Board of Directors Meetings: 
The SLSR Campers Association Board of Directors 
meetings are held the third Sunday of each month 
(except December) at 10:00am in the park. All owners 
are welcome to attend or send questions to 
spiderlakesecretary@gmail.com. Minutes are posted to 
our website. 
 
Board of Directors:  
President – Kevin Baker Vice President - Teresa Nielsen 
Treasurer – Lottie LeGros Secretary - Joanne Boomer 
Each section has an elected representative. 
A Section – Ken Leahy      B Section – Justine Scott 
C Section – Petty Wong      D Section – Brian Weilkum 
E Section – Laura Geberdt   F Section – Doug Hogg 
G Section – Cheri Doney 
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